
 
                25th September 2020 

School News  

 

A message from Mrs. Denham 

This week we have welcomed two student teachers, Miss Hull and Mr Lovelass from the North Devon Teaching 
School Alliance/Exeter University who will be working with us for most of the school year. Miss Hull is working 
with Class Bray and Mr Lovelass working in Class Torridge. We wish them well with their studies and placement at 
Bratton Fleming. 
 
The children and staff all had a wonderful WOW day on Tuesday. Thank you so much for supporting us with this 
special day. 
 
There is a lovely new menu for school dinners starting next week including roast chicken on a Wednesday. I can’t 
wait to try it but I’m also looking forward to the Haloumi stuffed peppers with wedges and butternut squash, 
spinach and courgette casserole with potato mash and peas! They all sound delicious. Thank you Mrs Tapp  
Please find attached the new menu. 
 
Can we remind all children to bring a NAMED water bottle into school and a NAMED coat as the weather has 
started to turn more chilly. Also, as we are trying to keep windows and doors open where possible during lessons, 
could we please ask for children to make sure they have a NAMED sweatshirt/jumper or cardi with them every day.  
 
 
 

 

 
 

School Meals/Breakfast & Afterschool Club 
May we please remind parents that we must have payment in advance for school meals. We have to also have 
payment and booking in advance for the breakfast and afterschool club. Our financial regulations stipulate that 
we cannot let any parent accrue a debt, failure to pay will result in parents unable to use these services. 
 
Lost 
Jax Hartford has lost his named school jumper. Please can you check that your child has not taken it home by 
mistake. 
We have had an adult’s ring handed into the school office. Please contact Heather for more information. 
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PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

  
 
http://www.primaryschoolsnorthdevon.co.
uk/website 
 
email: brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk 
 
Telephone: 01598 710337 

Bratton Fleming School 

is a NO NUT Zone 

mailto:brattonfleming@ventrus.org.uk


 
Dates for your diary 

 
23rd October 2020   Non Pupil Day 
 
26th October to 30th October 2020 Half Term 
 
9th November 2020   Tempest Photographer individual photos only no siblings 
 
4th December 2020   Flu Immunisation  
 
18th December 2020   Last day of Term 
 
5th January 2021   Spring Term begins 
 
15th February to 19th February 2021 Half Term 
 
1st April 2021    Last Day of Term 
 
19th April 2021    Summer Term begins 
 
3rd May 2021    Spring Bank Holiday 
 
28th May 2021    Non Pupil Day 
 
31st May to 4th June 2021  Half Term 
 
23rd July 2021    Last Day of Term 
 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
 
Pre-School 
We’ve had a great start to the beginning of the new term at Pre-School, welcoming our families back and getting to 
meet lots of new friends! We now have a dedicated baby area called ‘bunnies’ where the Under 2s can join us too. 
We’ve been getting to know each other by talking about our homes and families, creating self-portraits and 
measuring each other in different ways. Outside we have really enjoyed racing on the bikes and cars and have been 
exploring our mini woodlands area; looking for bugs, climbing trees and using the rope swing. 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


